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20th June 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I hope this email finds you well and preparations for the Year 6 productions are going well. I 
remember that this was a busy time of line learning, costume making/obtaining, and getting 
the ‘show tunes’ stuck in all our minds!  
 
This week, I would like to share with you our updated admissions booklet. We hope this will 
answer a lot of questions and provide some helpful information. Please share this with your 
son/daughter and talk it through with them. 
 
We will also be giving our new students an activity booklet for them to complete over the 
summer break in readiness for September. We ask that these are handed in to Form Tutors on 
the first day of Year 7 in September. The booklet will be handed to students on the Induction 
Day on July 3rd and is designed to help students feel ready for September. We very much 
hope they enjoy spending time on them.  
 
I thought it would also be helpful to confirm the details about how uniform is ordered.  Uniform 
can be ordered online direct from our supplier, SWI Schoolwear, by visiting their website 
https://www.swischoolwear.co.uk/ Orders will then be delivered to your home address. 
 
SWI offer free home delivery for orders over £70.00 and free returns. The recommended date 
to have placed your last orders by, to ensure delivery in time for the September term is 
Wednesday 31st July.  
 
If you require financial assistance with purchasing the school uniform, subsidies can be 
arranged. Please email uniform@imberhorne.co.uk. More information about uniform, 
including printable order forms and measuring tape can be found on our website via this 
link:    http://www.imberhorne.co.uk/content/uniform  
 
We also have a selection of pre-loved uniform, these will be on sale on Monday 15th July in 
the Main Hall at Imberhorne Upper RH19 1QY.  Please see flyer below.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs E. Best  
Senior Assistant Headteacher 
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